
Dr. Sean P. McBride from the Physics 
Department was requested to provide 
some interactive session for Upward 
Bound students over summer 2021. Two 
hands-on motor Workshop were 
conducted on June 16th.  The students got 
to build their own motors and the fastest 
one from each group received a prize. Two 
rollercoaster workshops were also run on 
July 1st. All the separate groups of socially 
distanced mask wearing students enjoyed 
all sessions. The roller coaster work shop 
was to prepare them for a potential trip to 
Cedar Point they were to take some time 
in the future when permitted. The Society 
of Physics Students (SPS) sponsored the 
roller coaster workshop by providing 
candy to those you volunteered to answer 
questions. Dr. McBride was assisted by SPS 
member Alec O’Dell and his 
undergraduate research student Carrie 
Cockerham, a undergraduate civil 
engineering major.
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